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This bill is a terrible idea. It is yet another Project 2025, antidemocratic legislation. It 

is yet another way to implement voter suppression that the Republicans are trying to 

do across the country. It will disenfranchise older people, disabled people, and 

people that work long hours. This bill must not pass!  


